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Submitted values are:

I have read and understand the above statements.
Yes

I consent to having my contact information collected and published publicly online as
part of the permanent public record in accordance with the BC Freedom of Information
and Protection of Privacy Act.
Yes

Are you a resident of Burnaby? 
I am a visitor to Burnaby

Pronouns
He/him/his

I wish to appear before:
City Council

Name
Russell Zishiri

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)
Anaconda Systems Limited

Full name(s) and title(s) of speaker(s)
Crystal Dauphinee

Phone number

Email address
russell@anacondasystems.ca

Full mailing or residential address

Redacted as per FOIPPA 
Section 22

Redacted as per FOIPPA Section 22
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My delegation addresses matters related to
A request to action

What is the intended title of your delegation? 
Anaconda Systems Technology in Burnaby

Details about your appearance
Anaconda is requesting approval from Council to develop a state-of-the-art, aerobic 
composting facility at 5210 / 5280 Byrne Road. Through Minor Works Permit #MWPA23-
00026, we have confirmed via surveying, environmental and geotechnical analysis that a 
facility can be structurally supported on this area. This project will be funded by Anaconda 
through private investment. 
The outcome we are seeking is an expedient and streamlined permitting process.

Attachments

Redacted as per FOIPPA Section 22




